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Woodland Joint Unified School District 
 

LCAP Collaborative Committee Meeting 
May 29, 2018 

 

Welcome and Introductions  

Christina Lambie – Executive Director of Teaching and Learning & parent of students at Zamora and LMS 
Barbara Herms – Director of Elementary Schools 
Jacob Holt – Director of Secondary Schools 
Vicki Keith – PTA President, Site Council at Dingle and has a student at Dingle  
Felicia Rodoni-Wilson – Principal of Zamora School 
Jennifer Shilen – Teacher on Special Assignment and WEA Representative 
Terry East – Chairman of CTE Advisory Committee 
Larry Ozeran – President at Clinical Informatics 
JJ Miller – CSEA Representative and Warehouse Specialist at Food Services 
Yolanda Rodriguez – Administrative Assistant, note taker, and parent of students at WHS and LMS 
Norma Alcaraz – District Sub and childcare 
Karola Ramirez – Attendance Liaison and translator 
 
 
Review Stakeholder Input: What does our community say about district 
progress? 

• Survey results and committee input is almost done.  
• We should have all survey results in by June 2018 to present to the Board. 
• The Fall 2018 Dashboard will be revised.  
• The Parent Empowerment program will be increasing for next year.  

 
Review State Accountability System changes: How will changes to the state and 
local indicators influence our work? 

• The state has new indicator for the 2018-19 school year.  
• On slide 6 of the power point, you can see all the local and state indicators.   
• The state will be releasing the graduation rates in a few weeks.  

 
Review Draft LCAP 2018-19 

• The draft has been given to the county office to review. 
• It will be presented at the June 14 Board Meeting for public hearing.  
• Starting on page 126 you can see the budgeted expenditures.  

 
Meeting dates for 2018-19 

• The meeting dates were not handed out at the meeting. 
• We have attached the dates for next school year. 
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Questions/Comments 
• Members were given a sheet to write down their questions or comments so we can give to Tom 

Pritchard to reply.  
• The timing of the surveys is important. 
• Trying the surveys at the beginning of the school year and one at the middle would help. 

 

 

We would like to thank our committee for the feedback and questions. 

Thank you for taking time out of your day to meet with us and sharing 
the information with your sites.    


